



SISTERHOOD OF OHAIV YISROEL ROSH HASHANA GREETINGS

TO PARTICIPATE IN GREETING ALL YOUR FRIENDS AT OHAIV YISROEL FOR THE NEW YEAR, PLEASE CONTACT:

KATHY PERLES 356-0144 kperles222@gmail.com

BEFORE FRIDAY, SEPT. 27th
YOUR FAMILY NAME WILL BE ADDED TO
A LIST DISPLAYED IN THE ENTRY OF
SHUL ON A BEAUTIFUL POSTER
BY ARTIST, SARA SHAPIRO
WISHING EVERYONE A L'SHANA TOVA.

COST = \$10.00 PER FAMILY

SISTERHOOD DUES FOR THE YEAR = \$15.00

(Dues help pay for automated phone calls, groups and shiva meals during the year as well as maintenance of the shul)

SEND YOUR CHECKS MADE OUT TO OHAIV YISROEL

WITH MEMO NOTING DUES

AND/OR ROSH HASHANA GREETINGS TO:

KATHY PERLES

15 CRESTVIEW TERRACE

MONSEY, NY 10952

(OR LEAVE IN SHUL MAILBOX MARKED FOR SISTERHOOD)

כתיבה וחתימה טובה

